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The Permanent Mission of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh to the United Nations 

in New York presents its compliments to the Secretariat of  the International Seabed 

Authority and with reference to the latter’s  note no. ISA/OLA/2022/027 dated 09 

February 2022 requesting the member states to provide update of their national 

legislations with respect to activities in the area, has the honor to forward herewith the 

electronic copy of the ‘Territorial Waters and Maritime Zones (Amendment) Act 2021’ of 

Bangladesh enacted on 07 December 2021 with respect to activities within its maritime 

boundary and in the Area.  

 
 

The Permanent Mission of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh to the United Nations 

in New York avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the International 

Seabed Authority the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

 

 

               New York, 07 April, 2022 

 

 

The Secretariat of the International Seabed Authority  

Kingston, Jamaica 


